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From: Tammy Lepage

Sent: Tuesday, June 19, 2018 8:42 AM

To: Roxanne St. Germain

Subject: FW: Refund Request - Minor Variance Application Fee
Attachments: Refund Request.docx

For Incoming,. Fite BincomingOOther

Mayor D!I oA
ncer Council €11
> ely, caoll
Tammy Lepage, Planning Clerk Building O
7 Lakeshore D Finance [0s OC
akeshore Lr EcDev Os OC
Temagami, ON Pianning S 0
POH 2HO public Wks S [IC
P: 705-569-3421 ext. 210 pPP O 0
E: planning@temagami.ca SDocialServlces
O

From: Karen Beauchamp [mailto:karen@clearwaterplanning.ca]
Sent: June 19, 2018 8:39 AM

To: Tammy Lepage <planning@temagami.ca>

Subject: Refund Request - Minor Variance Application Fee

Good morning Tammy:
Attached is a letter to Council requesting a refund of the minor variance application fee for 295
Fox Run.

Kind regards,
Karen

Karen Beauchamp, MCIP, RPP, CMO
Clearwater Planning Inc.

Box 451 Temagami ON POH 2HO
705 569 3830 (o) 705 358 9941 (c)

Artist: Hugh McKenzie, Temagami



